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ASSISTING CHURCH PLANTERS IN THE IVORY COAST

Dear Friends,

1

I'm so excited to share that after much prayer and preparation, I'm sending you this update from just outside
of Paris, France! Let me share with you what God did these last two months as I finished deputation and
made the transition to language school.

Deputation

In July, I finished a 35-day journey to 27 different states. After that, I flew to three more meetings on the west
coast and then finished with one Zoom meeting in August. It was an exciting (slightly exhausting) finale to
my deputation adventure. With that, I praise the Lord that He provided 100% of my needed support! I know
that where God guides, He provides. Thank you for praying with me about reaching this goal!

I also want to thank you for praying for my safety as I traveled around the country. Despite putting nearly
35,000 miles on my car in a year, the extent of repairs was minimal: oil changes, a serpentine belt, a tail light,
new tires, and a fuse. Beyond that, churches and individuals took care of these needs for me! I am humbled
and blessed by God’s people and provision. Thank you again for your faithful prayers!

Language School

Throughout August, I made preparations for language school and flew out August 26. I am grateful that I had
no issues with flights or with customs. I was also accompanied by two friends who helped me unpack and
get organized, get what I needed from nearby stores, and figure out public transportation. It was a blessing
not to have to do these “first things” alone as I am sure it would have been overwhelming. Once I was settled
into the school, we were also able to enjoy a brief vacation visiting Paris and London.

Classes began Monday, September 4th, and I think it has been a great start! Please continue to pray for me as
I learn French. Specifically, I am praying that I will develop proper pronunciation, begin to hear it with more
ease, and develop fluency. Please also pray that God will help me find opportunities to serve and share the

gospel.

It is my privilege to partner with you in prayer, and I am praying for you as well! If you ever have any
specific requests that need prayer, please feel free to email me, and I would be privilege to pray with you.

Because of Christ,

Wﬁm
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